
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS32502 / H0326

This legislation adds two additional highway district commissioners to the current five for countywide highway
districts. One of these two additional highway district commissioners will be appointed by the Board of County
Commissioners, while the other will be appointed by the Governor. These additional positions will help provide
for improved coordination with county and state governments.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation does not raise or reduce revenues for any public funds. The two additional highway district
commissioners will cost the highway district up to approximately $17,500 per year.

Contact:
Representative Joe A. Palmer
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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